
4567 Main Street

Las Vegas, NV 89101

702-229-6011

RRequestt aa Variancee 
Salome Hernandez

Owner

2312 Gold Hill Way

Las Vegas

Nevada 89106

City of Las Vegas,

The purpose of this letter is to request a variance. We’ve built the north porch to block the 
sun from hitting us whenever we’re in the backyard and to protect our fancy pool table 
and to have some shade for when we come to the backyard for a cookout or when we 
have family, guests over and enjoy a good moment of human interaction. The west porch 
was installed because we’ve been broken into twice already before that. There would be 
times when we would see people look over and see what we had so I believe that was 
the root cause for why we’ve been broken into. We installed it so they would no longer be 
able to see all our work tools, equipment etc. and to also protect it from rain, 
thunderstorms and sunlight. Both porches have been of great use to us. Sure, it might 
not seem like a lot of explaining of why we have it and why we should keep it but I’m not 
going to make anything up and try to sound persuading and lie to you guys. It’s all 
simple. It all comes down to how it has come in handy to protect all our work equipment 
and from being broken into. I would gladly appreciate if you would let us keep this cover 
patio, you are more than welcome to come look and see what we have stored and why 
we have it the way we do. Thank you

Sincerely,

SSaull OOlguinn 

22-0311
06/16/2022




